
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents, 

Thank you for expressing an interest in St Michael’s Nursery School. You are invited to 

attend our open morning to see our facilities, speak with staff and listen to the principal’s 

address on making an application for St Michael’s. You can visit our school from 9.00am- 

10.30am on the 4th January and I will speak to all in attendance at 9.30am. 

This is an information session for parents and your child will have an opportunity to visit 

our nursery at another time.  

We look forward to meeting you and hopefully starting the educational journey for your 

child as a member of St Michael’s School community.  

 

Kindest regards 

Clare Mc Allister 

 

elsryschool.com 
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2 Stewartstown Road 

Belfast 

BT11 9JP 

 


